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28 October 1970 

Dear Mr. Aguirre-Sacasa, 

I am replying to your letter dated 23 October 1970 regarding 
Mr. Fernando Arias' candidature to enter the Bank. 

It seems that this letter was sent to me by mistake. I am 
attaching copies of the previous correspondence on Mr. Arias! 
candidature. 

If I can provide you further assistance in this regard, 
please do not hesitate to let me know. 

Sincerely yours, 

Benjamín Alvarado 
Technical Adviser 

Resources and Transport Division 

Mr. Francisco Aguirre-Sacasa 
Assistant Personnel Officer 
International Bank for Reconatruction 

and Development 
1818 "H" Street.  
Washington, D.C. 20433 
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